Secretary Report 2025

Andrea Doucette

-This year has been very successful with our Halifax Hurricanes Swag sales. We are looking at possibly
switching vendors for next season so that individual pick up is an option. We hope to have this all sorted
and have our first store open before the season starts for purchases. We will strive to keep all of the
same or very similar items if the vendor does change.

-Anyone interested in being involved with your child’s team in a volunteer capacity (Coaching or Team
Manager) in the upcoming season can reach out ahead of the season to secretary@hhringette.ca for a
link to get updated back ground checks if you do have not one that is current (no older than 2 years).
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